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UNL Crop Management Clinics Planned Later this Month
(KTNC) - The 2013 Crop Management Diagnostic Clinics will be held July 17th and 18th at the Ag
Research Development Center near Mead.  
 University of Nebraska-Lincoln Extension Educator Keith Glewen says the clinics are for anyone
interested in crop management.  (play audio   :24    “grain yield.”)
 Glewen shares some of the fun topics that will be discussed at the clinics.   (play audio   :28     
“field equipment.”)
 Glewen also looks forward to the C-S-I portion of the clinics.   (play audio   :28    “demonstrations
on than.”)
 For more information about the Crop Management Diagnostic Clinics, visit www.ardc.unl.edu, or
contact your local UNL Extension office.
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